WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



8th June 2021

Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney

Email: <u>admin @whitmorepark.org</u>
Website: http://www.whitmorepark.org/

Twitter: @whitmore park

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)

Re: Face Coverings

It has come to our attention that a number of people are no longer wearing face coverings whilst on the school site. We would like to remind you that in line with our risk assessment we are asking that all visitors to the school site including the playgrounds and reception area continue to wear face masks, unless you are exempt and have informed the office. There has been no change in Government guidance regarding the wearing of face coverings and there continues to be growing concern regarding the transmission of the new varients.

We take the health and safety of our pupils, parents and staff very seriously and your continued cooperation and support during these unprecedented times is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

J McGibney Headteacher





